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Dear OMB, 
  
    I object to the Draft Guidelines for the Conduct  of Regulatory Analysis and the Format of 
Accounting Statements for the  following reasons:     
1. It is unethical to set a lower value on the lives of senior  citizens.  Our grandparents are as valuable as 
any other  generation. 
2. This policy in not based on sound science. 
3. It could weaken anti-polution regulations harming the  health of all Americans. 
  
    Thank you for considering these comments. 
                                      David Shaw, Ph.D. 
                                      5524 S.W. Miles Court 
                                      Portland, OR 97219 
 

 




